
	

	
	

Capital	Calligraphers	information,	program,		and	upcoming	events	

Next	meeting:	September	5,	2019		

Programs	

www.capitalcalligraphers.org	
Capital	Calligraphers		
PO	Box	2294	
Salem,	Oregon	97308	
Contact@CapitalCalligraphers.org	

INFO	&	MEETING	AGENDA	
Thursday,	June	6,	2019	@	7pm	
Last	meeting	POTLUCK	@	6pm	

The All Oregon Calligraphers Conference is 
progressing well. The committee members are 
gearing up for registration that will open in 
August. Summer is a good time to create some 
calligraphic items to sell at the Scribe’s Table. 
Becky and Bonnie will be happy to receive your 
creations. Table decorations are being woven on 
June 5 at a work party at Trish Hibler’s home. 
Contact her if you’re able to attend. If you 
haven’t created your 6x6 piece(s) for the table 
decorations, they will be accepted up until 
September, so there’s another summer project. 
We will again have the beautiful envelope exhibit 
at the conference as well as the 6x6 exhibit (not 
to be confused with the 6x6 pieces for the table 
decorations). Be thinking of creative ways to 
showcase our theme “Create.” 
  
The Oregon State Fair (Aug. 23 to Sept. 2 – Find 
Your Fun!) started accepting entries online for 
the calligraphy exhibit on May 15. New this year 
is a separate exhibit with an Oregon theme. We 
will accept (only this year) the pieces you 
created for our 40th anniversary celebration. 
There will be a $100 award in the calligraphy 
category for the winner. 
  
The theme for the exhibit at the Salem Public 
Library in November is “Winter.” More details will 
be forthcoming. 
  
Have a fun and creative summer! 
  
Laura Drager 
Events and Exhibits Chair 

Monthly Guild Flyer 
Prindi Flug will present design and layout ideas for our 
6"x 6" pieces AOCC centerpieces. The theme is 
"Create". Bring your favorite writing tool(s), colors mediums 
(red, white, black, gold), and practice paper. We will have 
some quality paper available if you would like to create a 
finished product. 
 
Come & enjoy the last meeting before our summer break. We 
are having a finger food potluck starting at 6 pm.. 
 
Remember the AOCC conference sponsored and organized by 
us, Capital Calligraphers, so put October 12 on your 
calendar. Carrie Imai, our keynote speaker will be giving a 2 
day workshop, Sun. and Mon., October 13-14 at Capital 
Manor. She will be giving an inspiring workshop on "Art for 
Non-artists". Stay tuned to the website and AOCC 
registration this summer for the details. 
 
We will be having a summer get together at Lori Festa's 
home. She has the perfect place to be outside and use messy 
products to make glorious art, Saturday, August 3 from 9-2. 
Bring a salad to share for lunch. Email Lori for address. 
 

Shows	

International	Notes:		

https://www.iampeth.com/home	

https://rendezvouscalligraphy.org/en/	

AOCC	October		12,	2019		-	Corban	University	
FaceBook:		
Capital	Calligraphers	–	Salem,	OR	
Capital	Calligraphers	Guild	

Capital Calligraphers – Salem, Oregon 


